| am writing in opposition to SB #738 (Looney) SB #457 (Duff) & SB #874 (Lamont)

As a Wilton taxpaying resident, | strongly oppose SB# 738(Senator Martin Looney), SB#
457(Senator Bob Duff), and SB# 874 (Gov. Ned Lamont) and any other bill that opens the door
to forced regionalization of Connecticut Public Schools.

This will not ultimately save money given the costs of combining resources.

I hope you will oppose SB 738, SB 457, SB 874, and any other legislation that opens the door to
forced regionalization of Connecticut public schools.

Marissa Lowthert, Wilton, CT



